## **July 2019 Licensing Ceremony Photos Now Available!**

Photos from the July 2019 Licensing Ceremony are now available. Please <u>click here</u> to view the photos. Congratulations to all licensees!

## **Geology Continuing Education Opportunities Available**

AGI/AIPG webinars are available on-demand! Please <u>click here</u> for a full course listing. Please contact Leila Gonazales at AGI with any questions.

## President's Medalist - Vince Mancini



Vince Mancini, previous KSBTP Board Member, received the prestigious President's Medal for Distinguished Service at the National Council of Architectural Registration Boards' (NCARB) 2019 Annual Business Meeting. The meeting was held June 20-22, 2019 in Washington, D.C. Mr. Mancini was commended for his commitment and many years of service to not only NCARB, but also the Kansas Board. Mr. Mancini was first appointed to KSBTP in 2006, going on to serve three terms in numerous leadership positions. Sincere "Thanks" to Mr. Mancini from the KSBTP! Congratulations!

## Post-Renewal Audits for Professional Engineers (M-Z)

If you are selected for the certified random audit of continuing education hours you will receive notification from the KSBTP office via mail by 07/10/2019. You must return the audit report form with substantiating documentation of your 30 PDHs within 30 days. Please contact Jessica at (785) 296-3052 if you require assistance after receiving a post-renewal audit notification.

Published 2019